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Report 
  

 

To: CIPFA LASAAC 

  

From: 
Hazel Watton, Technical Manager 

Steven Cain, Technical Manager 

  

Date: 6 November 2024 

  

Subject:  Feedback statement on the 2023/24 Code 

  

 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to approve the feedback statement on the 2023/24 Code. 

 

Report  

1.1 In line with paragraph 13 of the Relevant Authority Working Group (RAWG) Terms of 
Reference, feedback statements from consultations need to be produced and published on 
the CIPFA LASAAC webpages. 

1.2 At its meeting on the 13 June, CIPFA LASAAC received draft feedback statements for the 
2024/25 Code of Practice Consultation and 2023/24 and 2024/25 Code Updates 
Consultation. The feedback statement for the 2023/24 Code of Practice Consultation was 
outstanding. 

1.3 CIPFA LASAAC approved the feedback statement for the 2024/25 Code of Practice 
Consultation, and delegated approval for the feedback statement for the 2023/24 and 
2024/25 Code Updates Consultation to the Chair. These have now been published on the 
CIPFA LASAAC webpages. 

1.4 The feedback statement has now been produced for the 2023/24 Code of Practice 
Consultation. 

 

Recommendations  

The Board is invited to approve the draft Feedback Statement for publication on the CIPFA 
LASAAC webpages. 


